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Dear L’École Bilingue families, 
 
A fun theme day was had on Friday, May 17th – 
Jersey Day!  
 
Thank you to the Student Council for organizing 
this event, which enhances school spirit! 
 
Enjoy the long weekend! 
Warm regards, 
 
Mme Lavoie, Principal &  
Mme Jungclaus, Vice-Principal 
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Jacquie Lavoie, Principal 
Alice Jungclaus, Vice-Principal 
Christopher Wong, Director of 
Instruction 
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________________________________________________________________________ 
LEB TALENT SHOW 
 
Our annual Talent Show is taking place on 
Tuesday, May 21st and Thursday, May 23rd.  
 
Our very talented students have been working hard 
preparing for the show and are excited to present in 
front of the whole school.  
 
For those presenting, the 2024 LEB Talent Show 
Performance Schedule is attached. 
 
A big MERCI to Mme Catherine, Mme Dionne, Oli, and our Student Teachers Rachel and 
Charline for their help in organizing and preparing the students for this special event.  
 
We are very proud of our students and are looking forward to the show! 
 
LEB ART SHOW 
 
Dear L’École Bilingue Families, we are excited to announce our inaugural School 
Community Art Show, a wonderful opportunity for our students to display their artistic 
talents! 
 
This art show is a curated exhibition where students can present their artworks for the 
rest of the school to see. It's a fantastic chance for them to share their creativity with 
friends, family, and the community. The event aims to celebrate their artistic skills and 
the hard work and dedication they've put into their art. We are eager to see the diverse 
expressions of creativity our students will bring to this exciting showcase! 
 
We are now accepting submissions from Kindergarten to Grade 7 until May 29, 2024. If 
your child is interested in participating, please note the following important details: 
 
Event Details: 
• Dates: Friday, June 5th to Friday, June 19th 
• Location: Display in L’École Bilingue Foyer/Hall 
• Artwork Submission Deadline: Friday, May 29th  
  
Artwork Requirements: 
• Accepted Mediums: Drawings, paintings, photography, collage, mixed media, pastel, etc. 
• Not Accepted: crafts, loose papers, sculptures  
• Presentation: To ensure a cohesive display, all pieces should be on canvas or framed 
for hanging 
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How to submit artwork:  
Please email a picture of your child’s artwork along with the submission check list (see 
below). You will receive a confirmation email that your submission has been received and 
meets the exhibition criteria. Participants will receive additional information concerning 
artwork drop-off logistics, including the location, times for drop-off, and any necessary 
preparation for displaying your child's artwork.  
 
Submission Checklist: 
1. Title of the Artwork 
2. Artist’s Name (Your Child) 
3. Age, Grade, and Division 
4. Materials Used 
5. Dimensions (in cm) 
 
Should you have any questions or need more details, please do not hesitate to contact: 
•  Pierre-Luc (Primary Students): pblain@vsb.bc.ca 
•  Oli (Intermediate Students): osalvas@vsb.bc.ca 
 
We can’t wait to see the creativity our students bring to this exciting event! Thank you 
for your cooperation and support. 
 
Merci, 
Pierre-Luc and Oli 
 

PAC NEWS 
 
2nd ANNUAL WALK-A-THON  

L’École Bilingue’s 2nd Annual Walk-A-Thon takes place on MAY 31st.  

PLEDGES, PLEDGES, PLEDGES! Kindly remind your child to collect pledges from family, 
friends & neighbors to support our school and the Backpack Buddies Charity.  

9:15-10:05 Grades 2 & 3 

11:00-11:50 Grades K (Ends at 11:30) & 1 

1:00-1:50 Divisions 1, 2, 3, & 4 

2:00-2:50 Divisions 5, 6 & 7 

Come out to cheer & volunteer for a shift while your child walks! 

Walk-a-thon Volunteer Sign up 

Questions?  Contact Keiko: kko.matsushita@gmail.com 

 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1HXyaZEEM2jA7bmC2lVCvtRv1GRhDu0cBwIQQCV4-kOA/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:kko.matsushita@gmail.com
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LEB BIKE BUS  
 
THE LEB BIKE BUS (MINI ROUTE) IS UP AND RUNNING! 
 
Come join a group of LEB kids and parents as we all bike together to school in the “LEB 
BIKE BUS”, (mini route edition). SNACKS will be provided at Heather Park, and upon 
arriving at school!!! 
  
We’ll have a mini route EVERY DAY of next week, leaving from Heather & 18th (Heather 
Park) at 8:35, with one pickup point at 13th and Willow (the VGH playground) at 8:40. 
(Details for the larger bike buses will come next week, most likely leaving Fraserhood on 
Wednesday and Friday). 
 
WHAT: The LEB Bike Bus is a fun way for any student who wants to bike to school. And a 
great way to build school community. 
 
WHERE: We are doing a mini route each day of the week, meeting at Heather & 18th (in 
Heather Park), with one pickup at Willow and 13th, (the park on 13th, between Willow and 
Heather). A map has also been attached. 
 
WHEN: Everyday next week! 
 
HOW: Bring your bike, helmet, and smile! 
 
ONE MORE THING: We are looking for volunteers to lead a route coming out of 
downtown. Please contact ENOCH if you don’t mind leading a group. 
 
For more info, text Enoch at 778-881-1712, or email enochlam@me.com 
 
 
YEARBOOK 
 
It’s time to order your 2023-2024 yearbook!  
The Yearbook Committee has put together another 
memorable L’École Bilingue Yearbook.  
Don’t miss this chance to purchase one. 
 
Order deadline: May 22nd 

HERE: https://products.edgeimaging.ca/yearbooks/order/YVX 
 
Thank you,  
Meg (on behalf of the Yearbook Committee) 
 

mailto:enochlam@me.com
https://products.edgeimaging.ca/yearbooks/order/YVX
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_______________________________________________________________

IMPORTANT DATES 
 

 
• MONDAY, MAY 20 - VICTORIA DAY - NO SCHOOL 

 
• TUESDAY, MAY 21 - TALENT SHOW  

 
• THURSDAY, MAY 23 - TALENT SHOW 

 
• TUESDAY, MAY 28 to THURSDAY, MAY 30 - GRADE 6 CAMPING TRIP 

 
• FRIDAY, MAY 31 - WALK-A-THON 
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